Communication from Public

Name: Barbara Broide

Date Submitted: 02/08/2022 02:17 AM

Council File No: 22-0120

Comments for Public Posting: As the City considers standards for steamlining and expediting the

permitting process of electric vehicle charging stations, an aspect of the program should be to establish specific standards (size, placement, etc.) that applicants must adhere to for the signage that accompanies such stations. This will ensure that there will be some uniformity (helpful to those seeking such stations), and to prevent sign blight and/or the proliferation of unnecessary and/or

confusing signage.